
For questions or more 

information,  please contact 

Sanaria Sulaiman at 

ssulaiman@visionforchildren.org    

December 3rd and 4th 

Location:  

Vision for Children at Risk  

1000 N. Vandeventer  

St. Louis, MO 63113  

Day and time:  

Day 1 - 12/3 9:00a - 4:30p 

Day 2 - 12/4 : 9:00a - 4:30p 

 

No cost for training, but 
expectation of  

implementation 
 

Food, and stipend will be 
provided to the families 

 

Teams completing the  

training are eligible for a  

Parent Café starter kit 
(supplies to make cafés  

more successful) 

Vision for Children at Risk is excited to offer 
PCTI ( a two-day training) to organizations that 
are interested in offering Parent Cafés in the St. 

Louis Region. 
 

We encourage all organizations to register a 
team of 5-7 individuals, including both parents 

and staff.  
  

Space is limited, please let us know of your 

interest ASAP.  

This project is supported by the Preschool Development Grant Birth through Five Initiative (PDG B-5), Grant Number 90TP0048-01-00, from the 
Office of Child Care, Administration for Children and Families, U.S. Department of Health and Human Services, awarded to the Missouri Depart-

ment of Elementary and Secondary Education. 

PARENT CAFÉ TRAINING 

INSTITUTE (PCTI) 


